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Dear Ma'am/Sir,

Good day!

We trust this email finds you well. We are reaching out to discuss the ongoing data cleansing process for biodiversity
spatial layers within the DENRCM Portal.

Specifically, we are inquiring about the current status of the memo endorsement for the initial cleansed data within the
Editor's Group. While we've observed data present in the Editor's Group, there is uncertainty regarding whether these
have undergone review by the Regional Office. Clarification on this matter would greatly assist us as we proceed with the
subsequent steps in the data review.

We are enthusiastic about advancing the data review process and obtaining this endorsement stands as a crucial step
within our timeline. If there are any additional details or actions required from our end, please feel free to inform us.

Your prompt response to these inquiries is highly valued. Thank you for your attention to this request, and we eagerly
anticipate progressing to the next steps in the data review.

Regards,

BMB CONTROL MAP
Biodiversity Policy and Knowledge Management Division
Biodiversity Management Bureau


